2021-08-3032
Control Number

Republic of the Philippines
LOCAL WATER UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION
Katipunan Avenue, Balara, Quezon City

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT RECEIPT

The Local Water Utilities Administration hereby acknowledges receipt of your

communication/transmittal which has been routed to the appropriate office/s with the following
information:

Communication/Transmittal
Sender Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, Regiona Executive Director, Department of

Environment and Natural Resources, MIMAROPA Region, 1515 L & S Building,
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila/email add: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Sent Through: 127052328763/LBC

Subject: Letter dated July 29, 2021 Re: Second Quarter Meeting of the Technical
Working Group (TWG) on Water Resource Management

Date Received: 16 August 2021

Received by Ren Ordofio
Routed to: C. Orevillo/B. Javier
Remarks: 1 page

LWUA Records and Communications Division does not vouch for the completeness of
documentary requirements submitted, if any.
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